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Dear Parents / Carers, 

You should all be receiving reports for your children today, along with confirmation of which class groups children will be in 
from September. Some parents and carers will additionally receive information following statutory assessments that have 
taken place this term. I appreciate the formation of new classes is often a big moment for some children and families. We 
have considered our KS2 class lists at length to create what we feel will work. We thank you for your support with this. 

Our Year 6 children are now into their final few days at our school. This week the children, along with their Year 5 peers, 
enjoyed some taster coaching sessions with Cambridge Rugby Club. They have also been working hard on preparations for 
their Leavers’ Assembly next Tuesday morning. We are looking forward to seeing you there! Before that, our Year 6 leavers 
will have a BBQ and Games afternoon on Monday. This has been funded by our PTA and promises to be lots of fun! 

I was sorry to miss the piano assembly this Wednesday morning but have been told that the children performed excellently 
and the audience were very impressed! Well done to all our young performers. Next Tuesday afternoon we will host our 
guitar assembly to celebrate the progress and skills of the children, who have been working hard all year. 

In last week’s newsletter, I mentioned the success of our sports day. I wanted to follow that up by thanking you all for your 
support on the day and for the day. I had sent a letter regarding PE kit and it was great to see that nearly all of our pupils 
were able to wear our standard PE kit for the event. Thank you for your help with this, and for your encouragement and 
celebration of the children’s achievements. 

I will finish with some additional messages about next week. On Monday afternoon, straight after school until 4.00pm, we 
will host Open Classrooms for you to meet staff informally and view children’s work. On Wednesday and Thursday mornings, 
children will spend time in their new class groups and teachers will meet regarding the transition of pupils. On Tuesday, Year 
6 children should bring or wear a white t-shirt if they would like to collect signatures and messages from their friends. No 
pens out before assembly though!! Finally, Friday will be a non-school uniform day for all pupils. 

With very best wishes for the weekend ahead, Richard Martin. 

 

Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… 

 

 
 
Monday, 17th July 
Year 6 Leavers BBQ and games (School hours for Y6 children only) 
 
Monday, 17th July 
Years 1 & 2 Trip to Scald End Farm 
 
Tuesday, 18th July at 9.30am 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly (Y6 parents invited) 
 
Tuesday, 18th July at 2.30pm 
Guitar Assembly 
 
Tuesday, 18thJuly 10am-10.30am - Story Time & Play - 
New Sept Children & Parents 
 
Wednesday, 19th July 9.30am-11.00am - New Sept 
Reception Children in School 
 
Thursday, 20th July 1.30pm-3.00pm - New Sept Reception 
Children in School 
Summer Term Finishes - Friday, 21st July (last day of term) 
 
 

@fenhilp 

Reminders & Other Info… 

 
 

 Please can every child bring a ‘bag for life’ into school 
on Thursday, 20st July so they can bring all of their 
books home. 
 

 Thank you to those of you who completed the Parent 
Questionnaire.  For those parents who may have had 
any negative comments/concerns, please come into 
school and speak to us at any time. 

 

 Lost Property – will be placed outside the school doors 
at pick up every day, until Thursday, 20th July.  
Anything left after this date will be disposed of.   

 

 Schools Out For Summer – Friday 21st July.  Special 
Lunch Menu Attached.  No need to book, but this is 
the only school dinner option on Friday.  

 
 
 
 
 
 


